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I thank my God upon every remembrance of you, always in every prayer of mine making request for you all 

wth joy, for your fellowship in  the gospel from the first day until now, being confident of this very thing, 

that He who has begin a good work in you will complete it until the day of Christ Jesus. (Phil. 1:3-6) 

These are challenging days in which we serve our Lord Jesus Christ.  All around us we see evidence of a 

world in need of a change of heart and a change of direction.  We know where that change can come from 

and who alone can change the human heart. So in the midst of the challenge we have great faith and hope as 

we serve a risen and living Savior.  Thank you for your service to the Lord through your local church and 

for your participation and fellowship in the gospel. 

It is a joy for me to serve you through our association and to try to find ways for us to work together as indi-

viduals and as churches to further the gospel, strengthen our churches, train leaders, and be on mission for 

Christ.  In light of that please allow me to share some exciting opportunities that will help to make this hap-

pen. 

APPALACHEE BAPTIST ASSOCIATION STUDENT/YOUTH MINISTERS FELLOWSHIP 

 Thursday, March 16, 6:00 PM,  First Baptist Church Monroe 

This is a time of fellowship for those who serve with students and youth in the 

churches across our association.  Supper will be served by FBC Monroe and there will 

be a brief update and program led by Mike Ricks from the Student Groups and Faith 

Development Ministry at the Georgia Baptist Mission Board. Mike served for many 

years at Briarwood Baptist Church in our association before moving to his new minis-

try position at GBMB.    

We will also provide for each minister a copy of the book by Steve Parr and Tom 

Crites entitled Why They Stay.  This is an excellent resource on understanding how to 

keep young people in the church even as they depart home for work or college.       

Reservations can be made by calling 770-267-8278.   

 

Monday, March 27  -  Associational Bible Drill,  6:00 PM, FBC Loganville 

Both children and youth from our churches will gather to participate in this yearôs 

Bible Drill.  You are welcome to come to see how these young people have ex-

celled in Bible knowledge and in memorizing Godôs Word.  If you are interested 

in your church participating in Bible Drill please contact our office for more in-

formation. 

 



The Annie Armstrong Easter Offering® changes lives forever by empowering North American missionar-

ies to bring the gospel to the lost. With over 269 million lost people, North America and its major cities 

are some of the most spiritually dark places in the world. Join us on the mission to equip every missionary 

and reach every lost person in the United States and Canada.  

For more information and some great resources for your church go to www.anniearmstrong.com or to the 

North American Mission Board web site at NAMB.net. 

Saturday, April 1  -  Associational WMU Spring Celebration,  

First Baptist Statham 

9:30am—2:00pm 

$10 Registration fee includes Chick-Fil-A Lunch  

RSVP Becky Torbett  at bjtorbett@gmail.com  or  call 770-596-6810  

Special Guests David and Glynis Miller will share about their ministry in Gua-

temala serving with the Internationlal Mission Board.  Their research led to 

open doors to begin partnerships of Guatemala Baptist churches with Southern 

Baptist churches to bring the Gospel to unevangelized communities. Working 

with Guatemala-SBC partnerships, they were able to reach into multiple un-

evangelized communities through evangelism, discipleship, leadership develop-

ment, and church planting.  They served as team leaders for the Guatemala Mis-

sionary Team reaching unreached people groups in the country.  

 

 



Mars Hill Baptist Church is hosting a special Good Friday Worship Celebration and Egg 

Hunt for the Watkinsville Community and surrounding areas.  They are inviting any of our 

churches who would like to participate in this event as an outreach to the community.  If 

you are interested in sharing in this outreach event you can contact Mars Hill at  wor-

ship@marshillbaptist.org.  If you have any questions you can contact them by phone at 706

-548-6962 and ask for Cody (worship pastor) or Sean (senior pastor).  What a great oppor-

tunity to celebrate Good Friday and to reach out to the community.  

CELEBRATING TOGETHER THE RESURRECTION 

OF OUR LORD JESUS CHRIST  

SUNDAY, APRIL 16  

ñTo God Be the Gloryò 

April 24  -  2017 DISASTER RELIEF BENEFIT 

GOLF TOURNAMENT 

Provident Golf Club, 656 Providence Club Drive, 

Monroe, GA 

Our association partners with Stone Mountain Association in providing a feeding unit capable of serving 

up to 15,000 meals per day.  Our volunteers have worked in the aftermath of floods, tornadoes, hurri-

canes and at the World Trade Center in New York.  Annually this unit works in Panama City in coop-

eration with Lifeway Christian Ministries and their ñBeach Reachò program to reach college students on 

Spring Break.  The unit is manned by volunteers from our churches who have been trained and work 

with the Red Cross and the Salvation Army.  Annual training is available for those who wish to be certi-

fied as a Disaster Relief Volunteer. 

If you are interested in a team from your church participating or in your church sponsoring a hole please 

contact our office for complete information. 

mailto:worship@marshillbaptist.org
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Monday, May 1  -  Common Thread Ministries: Re-

building the Foundations of Prayer 

10:00 AM to 2:00 PM with Lunch  provided. 

Attendance is free but pre-registration is needed. Please register at 

MarkMirza.com/RSVP.            

Scheduled Speakers: Gerald Harris,  John Waters, and Mark Mirza and Worship Leader, Rhon Carter.  

More information soon regarding the  location.  ñExpect to Pray ð  Expect to Learnò 

Sunday, May 7 – 6:00 PM -  Appalachee Association Spring Worship Celebration 

First Baptist Church Loganville 

Preaching:  Dr. Emir Caner, President, Truett McConnell University 

Make plans now for your church to join us as we come together at this special time of the year to wor-

ship and praise our God and our Savior Jesus Christ.  The worship Team from First Baptist will lead in 

praise and worship and we will be challenged by the preaching of Dr. Emir Caner, President of Truett 

McConnell University.  This has been a special time for our people to gather and I pray it will be the 

same this year. 

 

Dr. Johnny Hunt is partnering with the North American Mission Board and is hosting a one day confer-

ence based on exciting church growth principles he has taught and seen implemented across the country 

and around the world. The two sessions will cover: 

 

Moving Beyond the Wall (Moving Past the Plateau) 
Defining a plateau, looking at barriers to growth and what it takes to see growth happen. 

Leadership that Lasts 
What a leader must be to lead others. Being decisive and giving clear biblical direction. 

 

Location: Georgia Baptist Missions and Ministry Center, 6405 Sugarloaf Pkwy, Duluth, GA 30097 

Date: Thursday, May 18, 2017 

Time: 10 AM - 3:00 PM; Registration/check-in begins at 9:30 AM 

Cost: $15 per person; Lunch is provided. Online registration begins on March 1, 2017. Walkups are wel-

come at the door on the day of the event.     For more information, please contact Loretta Crow  at (770) 

936-5232  or lcrow@gabaptist.org.   To register please visit     gabaptist.org/movingbeyond 

mailto:lcrow@gabaptist.org?subject=2017%20Leadership%20Conference%20with%20Johnny%20Hunt


June 19 – 24  -  Appalachee Association VBS Ministry in Ap-

palachia 

We will be taking a team to work with Level Green Baptist Church in      

Corbin, KY.  Our VBS Coordinator and Team Leader this year is Saconda 

Hadaway from Center Hill BC, Gratis.  If you are interested in serving on 

this team (maximum of 15) please contact the association office at             

allen@appalachee.org or call 770-267-8278. 

Contributions Report for January and February, 2017  

Alcovy Mountain   -   100.00 

Annie Mary  -  0 

Bethabara  -  707.05 

Bethel  -  0 

Bethlehem  -  500.00 

Bishop   -  343.44 

Bogart First  -  0 

Bold Springs  -  200.00 

Braswell  -  37.50 

Briarwood  -  3,263.01 

Calvary  -  139.77 

Campton  -  0 

Ceebtsheej  -  262.53 

Center Hill Gratis  -  0 

Center Hill Loganville   -   923.96 

Eastside Winder  -  144.00 

Ebenezer  -  900.00 

Faith  -  878.53 

Fellowship  -  0   

Freeman Creek  -  126.78 

Grace  -  925.32 

Harmony  -   1,336.05 

Loganville First  -  400.00 

Mars Hill  -  625.00 

Monroe First  -  2,029.67 

Morningside  -  200.00 

Mountain Creek  -  146.72 

The River  -  0 

Social Circle First  -  500.00 

Statham Community  -  444.19 

Statham First  -  0 

Summit  -  309.90 

Tshaj Moo  -  0 

Walker  -  1,165.09 

Watkinsville Memorial  - 0 

Winder First  -  2,169.31 

Woodlake  -  0 

TOTAL:  $18,777.82 

Thank you for your contributions through our association that make it possible for  us to carry 

out the task of  missions and ministry and to support organizations and ministries who share a 

common goal.  May the Lord continue to bless your church and may we continue to join hearts, 

hands and resources to help in the accomplishment of the Great Commission. 
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